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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 2602 

 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM 

 THE GRAND KNIGHT 

SPONSOR A BULLETIN? 
Help the council defray the cost of 

monthly bulletins sent to members.  For 
$35, we will place your business cards, 

business information, memorial, or other 
message on the front page of the K of C 

newsletter.  Members are asked to please 
patronize our business bulletin sponsors 
if possible.  Send your information and 
check for $35 in care of Don Turowski, 
Thomas P. Conroy Council #2602, 28 
Garfield Street, Natrona, PA 15065.  

(WE ARE IN NEED 
 OF MORE SPONSORS !) 

28 Garfield Street; Natrona PA 15065-2622 

Brother Knights: 
 
If you are Irish, have a 
Happy St. Patrick’s 
Day!  If you are not, just 
pretend you are and 

celebrate the day anyway! 
 
Spring is just around the corner and so 
is our last Pancake and Sausage 
Breakfast for this year.  We plan to 
have our last breakfast on April 8 until 
we resume them in the fall.  Haven’t 
stopped down yet?  You have one 
more chance – support the council with 
this monthly event! 
 
Since our next newsletter will be in 
mid-March,  let  me take this 
opportunity to wish all the brother 
knights and friends of the council a 
Happy Easter which falls on April 1st! 

 
Gary J. Miller, Grand Knight 

  PANCAKE & 
SAUSAGE 

BREAKFASTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ONLY TWO MORE 

BREAKFASTS REMAIN 
UNTIL THE FALL!!! 

MARCH 11 
APRIL 8 

 
Cost is $6.00 for adults and 

 $3 for children under 6! 
 

9 AM to 1 PM  at the council home! 
BRING YOUR FAMILY & FRIENDS 
TO THIS COUNCIL FUNDRAISER! 

   EVERYONE IS WELCOME  ! 
IF YOU CAN HELP,  PLEASE CALL 

  GK GARY MILLER  AT 724-226-0498 

  Attention members:  We always need 
help at “your” Pancake & Sausage 

Breakfasts!  Please consider helping and/
or attending.  Just an hour of your help 

would be appreciated! 

ROSEMARIE 
&  

LORI ANN TOMSIK 
 from George, Tami, & 

Rich Tomsik 

“I AM THE WAY…” 

              On Good Friday, through the 
Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion and 
Death, we are invited to remember 
Chr i s t ’ s  suffer ings .  The  day 
commemorates Christ’s conquering of 
death through his passion and 
resurrection, thereby opening the gates 
of heaven for each of us. 
              Unfortunately, attendance at 
the Good Friday Liturgy of the Lord’s 
Passion and Death has been in decline 
in many parts of our country. In our 
busy lives, it is all too easy to look 
away from the harsh reality that Christ 
bore on the Cross for us.  
              As Archbishop Fulton Sheen 
put it: “Unless there is a Good Friday 
in your life, there can be no Easter 
Sunday.”    
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“FOUR FRIDAYS FOR $5” 
STRIP TICKETS ARE 
 STILL AVAILABLE 

MONTHLY! 
WINNER GETS $60 !  

TICKET GOOD FOR ALL 
 FRIDAYS IN THE MONTH 
 You could win up to $300 per 

month ! 
We can send you a 

ticket via mail if you 
wish –  or stop down on 

any 
 Monday evening at the 

council home! 

♦ Congratulations to the family of  John Slomkoski on being named the council’s 
Family of the Month for March.  Each month we choose a member’s name and 
submit it to the Supreme Council for a monthly prize. 

♦ Every Monday evening you will find your brother knights at the council home 
from around 7:30 PM to 9:00 PM (or later).   

♦ Stop down and attend our  general meting on March 12.  Grand Knight 
Gary Miller and Ed Nowikowski will have some great food afterwards for 
those attending the meeting.  

♦ Euchre Nights – on the 1st and 3rd Mondays of the 
month.  Stop down around 7:30 PM or 8:00 PM.  All 
brothers are invited to stop down and play – we will teach 
you how to play Euchre if you don’t know how! 

♦ Charitable Appeals Report –   During the past month, the 
following charitable donation was made by your council:  (1)  $45 to the 
Bishop‘s Project  (this is the 2nd year in a row that we have reached our 
goal set by the project!), (2)  $100 to the Allegheny Valley YMCA for 
promoting our council with a banner in their facility, (3) $50 to the “From 
Thy Bounty” program at St. Joseph Parish,  and (4) $125 to the seminarian 
that we support – John Flynn. 

♦ Don’t forget to turn in your Lottery Calendar tickets!   If you can sell or 
purchase an additional ticket, it would be appreciated!!!!!  We are behind 
in our sales for the upcoming year which starts on April 1 !!!!   We have 
more calendar tickets still available at the council home or we can send you 
one!!! 

♦ DON’T FORGET TO CUT OUR THE CALENDAR OF 
EVENTS AT THE BOTTOM LEFT OF THIS PAGE AND 
POST IT ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR! 

♦ Remember that our council home is available for rent to 
brother knights for a nominal cost.  Also, members may use the 
council hall for a luncheon after a funeral at no cost.   

♦ Condolences to the family of brother, Edward “Eddie” Teorsky, on the 
passing of his mother, Dorothy on February 7. 

♦ Congratulations to brother, Ronald C. Zembruski, on his retirement in 
February from his job at the Allegheny County Department of Aging. 

COUNCIL NEWS AND UPDATES 

K of C Insurance 
General Agent 

 
Joseph Latess 
(724) 776-9263 

 or 
joseph.latess@kofc.org 

GENERAL MEETING DATES 
(Meetings start at 8 PM) 

 
March 12 

April 9 
May 14 
June 11 

MARCH 11 – PANCAKE & SAUSAGE BREAKFAST – Council Home; 9 
AM to 1 PM. 
 
MARCH 11  - DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS! 
 
MARCH 12 – GENERAL MEETING– Council Home at 8 
PM. 
 
MARCH 20 – SPRING BEGINS!!!!! 
 
MARCH 25 – PALM SUNDAY 
 
MARCH 29 – HOLY THURSDAY 
 
MARCH 30 – GOOD FRIDAY 
 
MARCH 31 – HOLY SATURDAY 

DUES ARE DUE !!!!!!! 
 
Financial Secretary Don Turowski will 
be at the council home on Monday 
evenings from 7:30 PM to 8:30 PM or 
you may send your dues check via 
mail .  Council 
address is on front of 
this newsletter. 
 
Thanks in advance! 
 


